
The Professional Board of Accountancy extended the deadline of filing of application for accreditation of 

CPAs in Commerce and Industry by changing the previous deadline of February 29, 2016 to April 30, 

2016. 

In the meeting held last February 11, 2016, the Board took into consideration the current workload of tax 

filling and closing of Financial Statements of most CPAs working in companies. 

It is to be reiterated that the accreditation of CPAs in Commerce and Industry is required in BoA 

Resolution 3-2016. The other deadlines and provisions of this Resolution remain effective, unless 

specifically revised by issuances from the BoA. 

                                                                                                           
 

 

   


